
March 30, 2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
This academic year (and the last) has been such a journey – many twists and turns – ups and downs…and you have made it 

to the final quarter of the second semester – the last two months of school.  Please give yourself and encouraging pat on the 

back!  I do want to give my pat on the back to God for being my guide, my strenght, and my comfort.  Many families are 

going through hardship…and I want to remind us all to go to Him – He cares for us and wants to give you rest… 

 

“Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened,  
and I will give you rest.”         Matthew 11:28 

 
    

Deadlines for all three are 

T O M O R R O W! 

Please review previous 

newsletters and if you have 

any questions – do ask before 

the end of the day on 

Thursday (tomorrow), March 

31st. Thanks to all who have 

participated in these 

fundraisers – the t-shirts 

benefit Ukrainian families, the 

other two benefit PCSNW! 

Parent Teacher Conferences start today at 12:30 p.m.  Remember, these are mandatory!  

We will have noon dismissal on today (March 30) and tomorrow (March 31)! Note: For Middle 

& High School families – you need to sign up for both days – as we have some part-time 

teachers that only work on one of the two conference days.  Sign up for one slot per family (not 

student).  If you don’t meet with your teacher(s), you do need to make contact to meet after Spring Break.  Thank you! 

 

Re-Enrollment for current families is a “narrow window” where you can get your spots secured 

for the 2022-2023 academic year. The steps were listed in the last newsletter (you can find it on the 

website under Newsletters – March 16, 2022).  Keep in mind that both paperwork needs to be done 

completely as well as registration fees paid to secure your spot. 

 

If you are not planning to return for the 2022-2023 academic year, please let Scott know – I’d appreciate doing an exit 

interview with you! 

 

Auction – things are ramping up as we are putting the pieces 
together for our most important fundraiser of the year.  Our silent 
& live auction (includes dinner!) is on Friday, May 13th @ 5:30 pm 

We are looking for auction items still as well as volunteers 
for our three “crews” (Set-Up, Clean-Up, & Cleaners) – please sign up in the office!  
 
Spirit Days – Advance notice on our upcoming Spirit Days (April 18-21, 2022) – in case you need to find certain costume 

ideas.  There will be prizes!  Check out the flyer on the inside office door or look in Newsletters on our site (here’s the link) 

 
Vander Pol Retirement Celebration:  Seeking volunteer parents to help with the planning!  Please talk to Scott 

if you are able to help in any way.  The plans are to have a special event on Thursday, June 2 at dinner time. 

https://providencechristianschool.hubbli.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/464/2022/03/Spirit-Days-April-18-21.pdf

